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547 MRS D FRECKLINGTON ASKED MINISTER FOR HEALTH, MENTAL HEALTH AND AMBULANCE

SERVICES AND MINISTER FOR WOMEN (HON S FENTIMAN)
With reference to the lack of Ophthalmology services at Toowoomba Hospital and given South Burnett
residents are referred to Toowoomba for specialist services—

Will the Minister advise (a) how long Ophthalmology services have not been available at Toowoomba
Hospital, (b) how many patients from the South Burnett are re-referred from Toowoomba to Brisbane and
(c) if there are plans to fund Ophthalmology services at Toowoomba Hospital in the future?


